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Dear Sir or Madam,
This country has long suffered from indecision on MORE runways. All we have done is LOSE them in
the southeast and this is our 'last chance saloon' to save one.
Heathrow is a quart in a pint pot. Manston could definitely be a 'reliever' airport on cargo and many
other ancillary aviation needs, eventually with the potential for passenger traffic.
We owe it to the World War Two pilots who gave their lives over Kent to keep this country strong. Yet
there is a kill-aviation brigade who don't care if France, Belgium, Germany, Netherlands etc have
superior airports with more runways than UK.
Notably it has taken an American company to recognise the value of Manston Airport. More power to
them!
David Goldsmith

 




